
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com] on behalf of Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2008 07:47 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: New Auction Specimens

12/16/2008

 

New specimens are now posted for auction.  We think that this is a 

very "strong lot" this week.  Be sure to check them out! 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://auction.danweinrich.com 
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